
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Third Grade News 
Mrs. Brown’s Room 

November 18, 2011 

LAPTOPS 
 

We used the netbook 

computers today in the classroom. 

The first time we use them is 

always interesting, but once we got 

the hang of it we had some fun. 

Many students brought in 

headphones to use, but we still have 

several students who need a set. If 

you have any extra that you would 

like to donate to the classroom, 

please send them in to school.  

 

REMINDERS 
 

Nov. 24,25 – Thanksgiving Break 

   No School 

 

 Dec. 19 – Jan. 2 – Christmas 

    Break 

 If you need to contact Mrs. Brown during the day, try email. I usually 

check it in the morning, at lunch, and at the end of the day.  

Address:  cbrown@hassk12.org 

SPECIALS SCHEDULE: 
Next week’s rotation is: 

 

Monday – Technology 

Tuesday - Media 

Wednesday – Music 

 

*Please help your child to remember 

his/her library book on our scheduled 

Media days. 

 

 

SPELLING TEST 
 
  We will be taking our 

spelling test on Monday. We spent a 

little more time than planned with the 

netbooks today! 


